
From: Michael Colreavy   
Sent: Wednesday 27 April 2022 11:04 
To: cdp <cdp@leitrimcoco.ie> 
Subject: County Development Plan-Minerals prospecting 
 
I ask Leitrim County Council to amend the County Development Plan to state our opposition to any 
forms of prospecting and / or extracting gold and / or other base metals anywhere in the County. It 
has been well established that such industries damage the environment, pollute water, destroy the 
landscape, damage tourism and is strongly opposed by the majority of people in Leitrim. I find it 
inexplicable that such licences can be approved while stated Government policy is to reduce carbon 
emissions. 
 
Michael Colreavy 
 


